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Comments: I fully support the Northwest Forest Plan and do not agree with any attempts to lessen its protection

of my publicly owned forests. Old growth forests are incredibly valuable resources and should not be considered

open for any sort of logging or development. The Northwest Forest Plan should not be amended in anyway that

lessens those protections. The science shows that forests are important to fight against climate change, and hold

incredibly high amounts of biodiversity. I will never support an administration that attempts to reduce existing

protections for forests.


